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Media Release 
HOMICIDE INVESTIGATION 

 
On 4/13/23 at approximately 1:30pm officers were called to a home to conduct a welfare 
check on the 200 block of Chapin Street. Once officers arrived and entered the home, 
they discovered the body of a 51-year-old Ann Arbor woman. At this time her death is 
being investigated as a homicide.  
 
Next of kin has been notified and the victim has been identified as Jude Walton, a former 
commissioner of the Independent Community Police Oversight Commission. There 
have been no arrests, and this remains an ongoing investigation. Anyone with 
information is asked to contact AAPD at 734.794.6920 or email the tip line at 
tips@a2gov.org. 
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